COUNTY LINE TOWN HALL MEETING

September 10, 2002

There was a quorum. No meeting was held, only members presenf were the Mayor, Sue
Blackmon, Councilmen Jim Calvert and Larry Calvert.

The inspector for County Line, John Mulvehill was at the meeting and requested his phone
number be changed on the front door to show his cell phone listed.

Clerk: Freda Bobo



